
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE: November 26, 2018  

TO: Responsible and Concerned Agencies and Interested Parties 

SUBJECT:  Amended Notice of Public Hearing for Adoption of the Initial Study/Negative Declaration 
Mt. San Antonio College Transit Center (SCH 2018091026)  

 
FROM: Mt. San Antonio College/Facilities Planning & Management Department 
              1100 N. Grand Avenue 
 Walnut, California 91789 
              Contact: Gary Nellesen, Director, Facilities Planning & Management 

The Mt. San Antonio Community College District (Mt. SAC) is the Lead Agency and has completed the 
draft “Initial Study/Negative Declaration Mt. San Antonio College Transit Center” (SCH 2018091026) (“Draft 
IS/ND”) under the requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the State CEQA 
regulations for the proposed Mt. San Antonio College Transit Center project (“Transit Center Project”). 

The proposed Transit Center Project is located on an approximately 1.8-acre site on the Mt. SAC campus, 
north of Temple Avenue and west of Bonita Drive in the City of Walnut, California. 

On September 13, 2018, the “Notice of Intent to Adopt a Negative Declaration for the Transit Center 
Project and Public Hearing” (“NOI”) was published in the San Gabriel Valley Tribune and filed with the 
Clerk for the County of Los Angeles. The NOI informed the public of the following: (1) that the Draft IS/ND 
was subject to a 30-day public review period beginning September 13, 2018 and ending October 12, 2018, 
(2) that copies of the Draft IS/ND were available for review at the Mt. San Antonio College Library, at the 
Walnut Public Library, and on the Mt. SAC website, and (3) that the Board of Trustees would hold a public 
meeting on November 14, 2018 to consider adoption of the Draft IS/ND and approval of the Transit Center 
Project. 

Please take notice that pursuant to this Notice, the public hearing date has been changed to Wednesday, 
December 12, 2018 and the public comment period closed on October 12, 2018 and remains closed. 

All CEQA documents related to the project are posted on the College’s website at: 
http://www.mtsac.edu/construction/reports-and-publications/environmental-impact-reports.html 

Notice of Amended Public Hearing 

A public hearing for the adoption of the draft IS/ND will be held in the Board Room, Founders Hall (Building 
10) on the campus of Mt. San Antonio College, 1100 North Grand Avenue, at 6:30 pm, on Wednesday, 
December 12, 2018. 
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